
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Jason Crum, Parks and Recreation Director 

 Michael W. Spickelmier, Public Works Director 

DATE: January 12, 2023 

SUBJECT: Request to purchase tractor 

 
 

 

                            AGENDA ITEM # 
 
 

The Parks and Recreation Department and the Public Works Department / Street Department  
Requested a price for a Bobcat CT5558 Tractor using the Kansas NASPO Grounds 
Maintenance Equipment Contract. This will be a joint use piece of equipment that would also be 
available to other departments if needed. After research, we concluded the Bobcat would be the 
best choice for the City because we would have the ability to use many of the Bobcat 
attachments that the City already owns. It would not have the capability to run high flow 
equipment like the asphalt milling attachment. The tractor will come with a front-loader bucket, a 
rear ballast box and a snow blade.  The price is as follows: 
 
K.C. Bobcat     $54,499.46 
 
Financial Consideration:  
 
This item is a City Council approved equipment replacement item for 2023. City Council 
approved $65,000.00 for the purchase of this item in the 2022 equipment replacement process.  
 
Policy Consideration: N/A 
  
Action: Staff recommends a motion to approve the purchase of a Bobcat 5558 tractor from K.C. 
Bobcat for $54,499.46 from account number 80-010-43301 Equipment Reserve.                                            
 


